
 

CONSTITUENCY OF LIMERICK CITY 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN POLLING STATION 

 
GENERAL ELECTION - 8TH FEBRUARY 2020 

 

TAKE NOTICE that I Patrick Wallace as the Returning Officer for the 

Constituency of Limerick City in the forthcoming General Election GIVE 

NOTICE  to certain Voters of a change in their Polling Station for the following 

areas; 

 

Voters in ST PAUL’S PRIMARY SCHOOL who temporarily voted in 

THE LIBRARY DOORADOYLE AND COUNTY HALL while the 

School was rebuilt will now be returning to vote again in ST PAUL’S 

PRIMARY SCHOOL. 

 

  

PATRICK WALLACE 
 RETURNING OFFICER 

THE COURTHOUSE, MERCHANTS QUAY, LIMERICK 

 

 


